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Dear all, 

We have the privileged to invite you to the BS-NSMSDI working group Workshop 6.  

 

The overall aim of the workshop is to create a common MSDI framework and to evaluate the BS-NS MSDI 

work plan for the Baltic Sea which focus on how the BSHC and NSHC can benefit from a regional approach 

to MSDI and to have a status on the different action items and agree how to proceed. 

 

Below are some practical details. In Appendix A, you will find the Workshop schedule; Appendix B is the 

BS MSDI WG work plan; Appendix C is the Action list. Appendix D is Terms of Reference for the Baltic 

Sea – North Sea Marine Spatial Data Infrastructure Working Group (MSDIWG). Appendix E, is the list of 

members 

 

The two-day Baltic Sea - and North Sea MSDI Workshop 6 will be held in Aalborg Denmark on July 3 - 4, 

2018.  The workshop will start at 10:00 on, Tuesday July 3 and will end on Wednesday 4 at 16:00, and will 

take place at the Danish Geodata Agency (Meeting room 1) at the premises at Lindholm Brygge 31  

DK – 9400 Noerresundby, Denmark.  

 

Day 1of the Workshop is intended to be a general presentation from IHO MSDIWG, national presentation 

from members on status and from BSHC and NSHC member states on SDI, MSDI, MSP and INSPIRE and 

other relevant issues. 

Day 2 of the workshop is intended to focus on the established work programme, status planed actions, best 

practise and way ahead.  

This will help us to address how the BSHC and NSHC can benefit from a regional approach to MSDI in the 

future and especially to follow and fulfil the work plan for the BS-NSMSDI WG.  

 

In order to plan and arrange the workshop, please send the names of participants no later than Monday  

June 25, 2018 to Jens Peter Hartmann at jepha@gst.dk 

If you need a hotel in Aalborg, I can recommend you to see Appendix F. 

 

If you have any items you want to add or questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jens Peter Hartmann 

The Danish Geodata Agency, Denmark 
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